
Rivercrest School Choice 
 

Rivercrest School District is a participant in School Choice and will consider applications 
for attendance from nonresident students which are in compliance with applicable laws 
& regulations.  A copy of the application form must be received by both the resident 
and non-resident school. Each application form will be stamped with the date and time 
it is received in our Superintendent’s office at 22 North Jefferson in Wilson. Applications 
will be prioritized based upon the date and time received. The superintendent will 
consider all applications for School Choice postmarked no later than May 1 proceeding 
the fall semester the applicant would begin school in the District.  
 
The superintendent shall notify the parent or guardian and the student’s resident 
district, in writing, by July 1 of the decision to accept or reject the application. When 
considering applications, priority will be given to applications from siblings or 
stepsiblings residing in the same residence or household of students already attending 
the District through school choice. The District may reject a nonresident’s application for 
admission if its acceptance would necessitate the addition of staff or classrooms, exceed 
the capacity of a program, class, grade level, or school building, or cause the District to 
provide educational services not currently provided in the affected school. Students 
admitted under this policy shall be entitled to continue enrollment until they graduate 
or are no longer eligible for enrollment in the District’s schools. 
 


